Attachment D-4

Jeff Brubaker

From: Nwaoko, Felix <Felix Nwoko@durhamnc.gov>
Sent: Sunday, February 02, 2014 8:04 AM

To: Jeff Brubaker

Subject: FY 2015 UPWP Followup

Hi Jeff,

The LPA Oversight Committee approved the Town’s request for parking plan funding in concept. They wanted to see the
estimates. Please, note that we are using the STP-DA for routine and special planning. So use your FY 2015 PL allocation
as your target for FY 2015 routine planning. Your tasks breakdown should be captured under the STP-DA columns AND
NOT the Section 104(f) PL columns.

In your FY 2015 UPWP request, delineate what is routine and what is special (for example, the parking plan request will
be special planning).

When in doubt, email me. Hope you are feeling better.

Felix Nwoko, PhD

Transportation Manager, City of Durham, DOT
Administrator DCHC MPO

919-560-4366
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